

Thursday 11th July 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

IMPORTANT NOTICE

I am writing to advise you that we have had a number of cases of Vomiting and Diarrhoea in school over the last 7 days. If your child is experiencing any of these symptoms, they cannot be in school for 48 hours after their last episode.

As a school, we are taking every precaution available to us to stop the spreading of germs.

If you have any concerns around this, please contact your own healthcare professional or read the attached NHS guidance on the link below.

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting/

Yours sincerely,

Daniel Sitkin Assistant Principal Lighthouse School





